
Meeting with Mr. Ismael Basson,  

Khomas Regional Commander of the Namibian Police（5 July 2022） 
2022/8/5 

 

 

On 5 July 2022, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Mr. Ismael Basson, Khomas Regional Commander of 
the Namibian Police, to his official residence to exchange views mainly on public security situations. 
In addition to the above, Ambassador Nishimaki and Mr. Basson discussed details of the structures 
of the Khomas Regional Police, and anti-poaching strategies in Etosha National Park. 

 

 

 


